
 

Crime Informational – Grand Larceny   
   On Wednesday, January 18, 2023, at approximately 2:19pm, the unknown person shown 
below was recorded on CCTV entering the Russ Berrie Building (1150 St. Nicholas Ave.) and 
removed a pocketbook from an office without authorization or permission to do so. If the 
identity of this person is known or if seen, contact 911 and Public Safety Operations at 212-
305-7979. There is currently a report on file with NYPD. 
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